
 

 
 

BOLTON SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN PARTNERSHIP; 
DESIGNATED AND NAMED SAFEGUARDING LEADS 

WEBINAR 
 

Bolton Safeguarding Children Partnership is hosting a 
webinar and inviting designated and named safeguarding 
leads for children to log in.  The webinar will provide an 
overview of the partnership’s work during Covid-19, set out 
how we will move forward and provide updates on some key 
work-streams.   

We also want to use this opportunity to hear about your 
experiences and the safeguarding children challenges you 
are focusing on as we experience our ‘new normal’. 
 
Agenda 

• BSCP Update 

• Safe 4 Summer 

• Early Help Developments 

• Emotional Health and Well-being 

• Discussion and Questions 
 
The webinar is taking place on 16 July 2020 from 1.30pm to 
3.00pm.  You can book your place via the Eventbrite link: 
 

Click to enrol 
 
If you have any queries, please contact:  

• E: multiagencytraining@bolton.gov.uk  

• T: 01024 337861 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/designated-and-named-safeguarding-leads-event-webinar-registration-111115655918
mailto:multiagencytraining@bolton.gov.uk

